
 
                                            Date: 14-02-2022 

 

ADVISORY/NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

 

Dear Students, 

 

Welcome to Offline -Mode of Learning! 

 

The College is pleased to initiate its functioning in physical mode w.e.f. February 17, 2022 vide 

office order No.Estab.II(i)/330/Covid-19/M/2020/32 dated 08-02-2022. 

 

We are sure that you will wholeheartedly welcome the physical re-opening of the college and 

would co-operate with college authorities in adhering to the Covid-19 protocols as per guidelines 

issued by Delhi Disaster Management Order No.F-60/DDMA/COVID-19/2020-21/VOL.II/518 

dated 04.02.2022. Once you start coming to the college for attending the offline classes, you are 

required to follow the guidelines stated below: 

 
1. The outstation students are advised to plan reaching Delhi in such a manner that they are 

able to complete the isolation period of three days before reporting to the College. 
 

2. Entry in the college premises will be by showing the copy of the Fee-Receipt/ID Card.  
 

3. College would encourage all the students to get them fully vaccinated. Those who are fully 
vaccinated should carry the soft copy of the vaccination certificate. Those who are still to 
be vaccinated are also advised to administer the vaccination at the earliest.  

 

4. Wearing of mask is mandatory for all the students while entering the college and during 
their entire stay in the college premises. 

 

5. Thermal screening and sanitization of hands is must for all while entering the college 
premises. 

 

6. Physical contact must be avoided while greeting each other viz. handshakes, hugging, etc. 
 

7. Students should follow proper sanitization of hands at frequent intervals. 
 

8. Students should avoid overcrowding/roaming around in common areas viz. corridors, 
canteen, play grounds, etc. 

 

9. Students should maintain washroom hygiene strictly. 
 

10. Used tissues, gloves, masks, etc. should be discarded in a closed bin. 
 

11. Students are required to report any symptoms related to Covid-19 disease immediately. 
Such students should stay at home and get them tested before re-joining the college. 

 

12. Students are expected to cooperate with college staff while adhering to Covid Appropriate 
Behavior. 

These protocols are subject to modifications from time to time as per the orders from the 
competent authority in the interest of college students and the teaching and non-teaching staff. 
 

               
(Prof. Anil Sardana) 
Principal (Offg.) 

    


